
September 25, 2023 

Beth Schrantz   
Dunay, Miskel and Backman, LLP 
14 SE 4th St, Ste 36   
Boca Raton FL 33432  

RE:  NOTIFICATION OF BCC PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONEMENT 

Dear Beth Schrantz: 

This letter is to provide confirmation that the attached request dated 
September 12, 2023, for a Postponement meet the requirements of Article 
2.B.6.E.1 to postpone the application administratively as referenced below. 
The Zoning Director has approved the associated Time extension request.  

Application: Pine Trail Shopping Center, W 2022-01656 
Control: Pine Trail Shopping Center, 1978-00273  
Request Date: September 12, 2023 
Extension: 90-days
Prior Deadline: October 5, 2023 and 

October 26, 2023 Hearings 
New Deadlines January 11, 2024  

January 25, 2024 Hearings 

This application will be heard at the BCC date provided in the table above 
provided that the postponement fee is paid to the Zoning Division within 10 days 
of the date of this letter.   
If you have any questions and/or require further information, please Imene 
Haddad, Senior Site Planner at 561-233-5278 or IHaddad@pbcgov.org.  
Sincerely, 

Wendy N Hernandez 
Deputy Zoning Director 

Attachment:  Email from Applicant 

C: Lisa Amara, Zoning Director 
  Carlos Torres, AIA, Principal Site Planner 
  Imene Haddad, Senior Site Planner  


